
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Information from Petzl is available at this webpage: 

https://www.petzl.com/US/en/Professional/recalls/2023-10-25/Call-for-

inspection-for-the-ASTRO-and-CANYON-GUIDE-harnesses 

 

 

If you have any doubts about how to perform the test, contact Petzl after-sales 

service at this online form: 

https://www.petzl.com/INT/en/Professional/Contact?request=SAV 
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